
 

 

  

 

Dear Parents 

We’ve had a super Feeling Good Week: 
Monday was Spiritual Well-Being, with all classes spending time in our 
Prayer Space and then considering ways of looking after themselves 
emotionally. 
Tuesday was Nutritional Well-Being and we cooked various healthy 
dishes and tasted different food, learning how to eat well and enjoy 
our food. 
Wednesday was Sports Day, which ran very smoothly despite the 
miserable weather!  Very big thank you to Mrs Cooper for organising it 
so well as ever and to Mill Chase who provided us with so many young 
leader helpers. 
Thursday’s Dot Day was fun.  Based on the book, The Dot by Peter 
Reynolds, we focused on our Growth Mindset work of being brave 
enough to have a go, even when we think we can’t do something.  
Most of our work had an artistic theme to it and will be displayed in 
September. 
Friday was Musical Well-Being, where we spent the day dancing, 
singing, composing and listening.  Big thank you to Chloe from Boppins 
who ran KS2 workshops and to Miss Rye and Miss Knights for running 
the KS1/EYFS dance workshops. 
 

Year R had a great day at the beach on Monday – very hot, but they 
had a super time.  The children made sandcastles, ate ice cream and 
had fun paddling in the sea.  Thank you to Mrs Fox and her team for a 
great day out! 
 

We all enjoyed the Year 6 performance on Monday – a very 
entertaining look at school life (and a little too true in places!).  Some 
wonderful performances by all children – lovely to see them shine in a 
different way.  Well done to all.   
 

So, it just remains for me to wish you all a lovely, safe summer 
whether you are travelling or at home.  We will miss Year 6 but look 
forward to seeing everyone again in September. 
 

Ruth Worswick 

Friday September 30th, 2016 

JULY 21ST 
2017 

 

 
Year R – all of Year R for 
super behaviour at the 
beach. 
 

Year 1 – Harvey for his 
perseverance and always 
trying his best. 
 

Year 2 – Aaron for being so 
kind and thoughtful. 
 

Year 3/4 – Jo for being so 
helpful and always tidying 
up! 
 

Year 5 – Ellen for working 
hard and contributing to all 
our learning.  
 

Year 6 – all of Year 6 for 
such supernovas in the 

production.    



 

 

 

 

Tuesday July 25th - Last day of term 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

Monday September 4th - INSET Day 

Tuesday September 5th - INSET Day 

Wednesday September 6th – Children return to 
school 

Thursday September 14th – Year 3 trip 

Saturday September 16th – Here’s Headley 

Wednesday September 20th – School photographer  

Thursday September 21st – Herald photos of YR 

Friday September 22nd – Family Camp Out 

Wednesday September 27th – EYFS parent 
meeting at 6pm 

Thursday September 28th – FROTH AGM at 2.30pm 

Monday October 23rd to Friday October 27th 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

Saturday December 9th – Christmas Fair 

Friday December 22nd – Last day of term 

Monday December 25th – Friday January 5th 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Other letters home this week 
Y6 water fight 

 
 
 

Have a wonderful summer holiday! 

Friday July 21st 2017 

BIZ SCHOOLS 
 

Year 6 have worked extremely hard this 
week to keep their ice cream/smoothie stall 
going!  Pre-ordering has helped enormously, 
but it’s still been pretty busy every day.  
They’ve raised about £300, which paid for 
their fun day out last week! 
 
 It also means that Year 6 can make a 
donation to the Make a Wish Foundation as 
well.   Thank you Mrs Cooper for all your 
shopping and for missing your lunchtimes 
every day this week! 
 
Well done too to Poppy, Rhys, Amy and 
Sarah who presented at the Biz Schools final 
– it was fairly intimidating, but they did a 
great job. 

FROTH DATES 
Lots of exciting events were planned by FROTH at our 
meeting this week.  I’ve put them all on the website 
calendar and there’ll be a FROTH newsletter coming 
out too – an exciting year ahead! 



21.07.17 

Dear Parents, 

  On Tuesday 24th July (the last day of term) Year 6 will be having their traditional 

water fight at school.  They may bring water pistols but no water balloons please.  They 

will need to come into school in shorts and t-shirt with their uniform (or own clothes if 

wearing mufti for attendance) and a towel in a bag. Please remind them to bring dry 

underwear!   

  The children will be receiving their leaver’s hoodies at Friday’s BBQ and may wear 

these instead of their school jumpers on both Monday and Tuesday next week. 

  With thanks, 

Mrs Cooper 
















